
Today!

Join us for the congregational fellowship hour

following worship. Coffee, Bogart’s Doughnuts,

and great conversation! At 6:30 pm, all adults

between the ages of 19 and 35ish are invited

to return for GATHER TWIN CITIES. 

Read more here.

Monday, August 11

3 and 5 pm Serve at New Creations 

Tuesday, August 12 

10 am Quilting; Staff Meeting

6:30 pm Congregational Council

Wednesday, August 13

6-7:30 pm Exploring Revelation

Thursday, August 14

5:30-7 pm Ice Cream on the Lawn

Friday, August 15

7 pm Scout Lock-In

Saturday, August 16

10 am Alcoholics Anonymous

Reminder: 
With the annual rental of the kitchen for

commercial food prep, the kitchen will be

closed through Tuesday, August 19. Dish bins

and coffee will still be provided outside the

kitchen on Sunday mornings and Wednesday

evenings. Thank you for your cooperation!
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Announcements
August 10, 2025
Visit our website for more service opportunities and activities!

This Week’s BirthdaysKeeping in Prayer
Jane and Alva Pingel

Janis and Ralph Mayer

Bishop-elect Yehiel Curry and

Secretary-elect CeCee Mills

Sunday, August 10, 6:30 pm

Are you between the ages of 19 to 35 or so? Come check out Gather Twin

Cities, a ministry for young adults in the ELCA (Evangelical Lutheran Church in

America). On Sunday, August 10, the group will meet at Diamond Lake

Lutheran to celebrate the end of summer. Tie dye, outdoor games, bonfire,

snacks, and worship are all on the agenda. It's a great way to meet more people

from across the metro! For more info, check out the Facebook Event linked in

the weekly email or contact lacy.tooker-kirkevold@dllc.org.

GATHER TWIN CITIES
Summer Celebration is
Tonight!

August 10 Emily Pfeifer; Wesley Hearn

August 12 Jay Thompson

August 14 Caleb Kaneakua

August 15 Larry Christenson

August 16 Robin Warner

Better Together Worship at Pearl Park 
Begins at 10 am Next Sunday
Sunday, August 17, 10 am
Pearl Park: 
414 E Diamond Lake Road

Join us on August 17 at Pearl Park for a

special combined worship with New

Creations and Nokomis Heights

Lutheran. Bring a blanket or lawn chair

and come reconnect with our wider

community of faith! (We will have a few

extra chairs available for those who

cannot bring their own.)



Exploring Revelation
Continues Wednesday

Interested in a frozen treat while

getting to know neighbors and

other Diamond Lakers? This night

is for you! We’ll be serving up free

treats to everyone who stops by

from 5:30-7 pm. 

Ice Cream on the Lawn is 
Thursday, August 14

Looking Ahead
August 19 Chair Yoga

August 20 Shared Stories Workshop; Day at Valleyfair; Final Night

of Exploring Revelation

August 24 Sunday Supper

August 27 Shared Stories Workshop

September 2 All-Committee Night

September 3 Shared Stories Workshop

September 6 Luther Park Work Day

September 7 Celebration Sunday with the Blessing of the

Backpacks; Light Brunch and God's Work Our Hands Service

Projects

September 10 Shared Stories Workshop; New Frontier Lutheran

Radio Show; Kids Club and Youth Group Begin

6–7:30 pm

This week, pizza and a potluck dessert bar!

(Please bring a dessert if you did not already

bring food to the previous potluck.) The video

will feature Pastor Andrea as she delves

into Revelation 13, which tells of two

monsters, one demanding to be

worshipped and one telling people not to

be afraid. No need to come every time–just

join when you can! Free and all are welcome!

Save the Date and Save a Life: 

Blood Drive is September 17

Wednesday, September 17

12:30–6:30 pm

Diamond Lake Lutheran

Donating blood can help save lives in our community—and it takes less

than an hour! Whether you're a first-time donor or a regular, we invite

you to be part of this life-giving effort. Register now to reserve

your time slot—please scan the QR code or contact Parish

Nurse Parker Webster at parker.webster@dllc.org for

assistance. 

As part of an ongoing security audit, the Property

Committee is conducting a key inventory. If you have

a key or key card that you no longer need, please

return it to the church office. As part of this process,

some locks may be rekeyed as needed to help ensure

the safety and security of our building.


